
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
June 10, 2024 
 
Cullen Morgan 
Site Acquisition Consultant 
Centerline Communications, LLC  
750 W. Center Street, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 
cmorgan@clinellc.com 
 
RE: DOCKET NO. 392 – T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a 
telecommunications facility located at 387 Shore Road, Old Lyme, Connecticut.  Motion to 
Reopen and Modify – Notice of Exempt Modification.  Request for Extension to 
Submit Interrogatory Responses.   

 
Dear Cullen Morgan: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your request for an extension of time to 
respond to interrogatories for the above-referenced matter, dated June 10, 2024. 
 
Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council 
hereby grants the request for an extension of time to July 10, 2024. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
c: Service List dated February 16, 2010 

Dan Gechtman, Senior Director, Phoenix Towers International 
(dgechtman@phoenixintnl.com)   
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12579 Sagewood Drive 
Venice, FL 34293 
941-549-7263 

 
 

June 10, 2024 
 
Members of the Siting Council 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
RE: DOCKET NO. 392 – T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a 
telecommunications facility located at 387 Shore Road, Old Lyme, CT. Motion to 
Reopen and Modify – Notice of Exempt Modification. Interrogatories. 

Members of the Council: 

We are in receipt of the attached correspondence letter, dated May 29, 2024, from the council 
notifying Petitioner of five (5) interrogatories requiring response to the council. Currently, the 
information the Council has Requested in Item No. 5 of the aforementioned letter is not readily 
available. However, Petitioner and the Tower Operator, PTI, are both working in good faith to provide 
the information and will need more time to do so.  
 
Therefore, we would like to respectfully request an extension of four (4) weeks to the deadline 

for Submission of our Response. If you have any questions/concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to me directly.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cullen Morgan 
Site Acquisition Consultant 
Centerline Communications, LLC 
Email: cmorgan@clinellc.com  
Mobile: (941)-549-7263  
 

 

 


